
Although the Port Stanvac wharf has been removed, a 
marine exclusion zone remains in the area. 
 
To ensure safety, we remind the local community that a 
400 metre marine exclusion zone remains around the area 
where the wharf was constructed as imposed by 
Department of Planning, Transport and Infrastructure.  
 
It is important that the exclusion zone, as indicated in the 
below diagram, is respected. Any vessels or persons 
breaching the exclusion zone will be reported and face a 
penalty under Harbours and Navigation Regulation 14. 
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